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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN HUMAN NUTRITION 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the change in the name of the Bachelor of 
Science in Human Nutrition with a major in Food Science to Bachelor of Science in Human 
Nutrition with a major in Human Nutrition.   

 
Background:  This change is requested to separate the Bachelor of Science in Human Nutrition 
from the Bachelor of Science in Food Science.  Both have the same major title, however the 
Department of Nutrition and Food Science, College of Human Environmental Sciences, is 
requesting to suspend the Bachelor of Science in Food Science, while retaining the Bachelor of 
Science in Human Nutrition.  
 
This proposal has the approval of the Undergraduate Council, Senate Council and University 
Senate.  The Provost and the President of the University support this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


